
Pauls Valley Off-Range Corral 
Pauls Valley, OK 

       Burro Bonanza! 

May 10, 2022 

The facility is located on the west side of I-35.  

Exit 74, Kimberlin Rd, go ¼ mile west to facility. 

Adoptions are held at the Pauls Valley Off- 
Range Corral the second Tuesday of each 
month beginning at 10 a.m. The facility opens 
at 8 a.m.  

85 burros will be available for 
adoption! No horses will be 
available.   

Call the facility (405.238.7138) for specifics 
about available animals. Application approval 
required to adopt and may be done on-site.  




